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Roads 

 
The Douzaine kindly requests that, when residents are cleaning, sweeping or washing their 

patios and buildings, they do not allow debris to accumulate in the roadway.  

 

If debris does come into the road or gutter from your property, please remove and dispose of 

it. Please also ensure that any water run-off does not damage our roads.  

 

Obstructions to gutters and roadways caused by accumulated debris are not just unsightly 

but also cost the Island money by requiring more maintenance to both gutter and the 

associated road.  

 

This also applies to properties which discharge their run-off water directly onto the public 

roads. Please consider an alternative method such as soakaway or storage for later use as 

this will reduce road maintenance costs and save the Island money. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6th May 2025 

 

 


